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Dear Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab. Antoni Dębiński, 

Rector of the John Paul II Catholic University of Lublin (KUL)
Lublin

Poland
The 39th STAR Conference held between 10-13 July 2018 at KUL 
On behalf of the Stress and Anxiety Research Society (STAR), we would like to express our deepest gratitude to the highly successful international conference that was held in KUL university.

I would to thank you for the warm and fantastic hospitality led by Prof. Dr. Hab. Agata Błachnio and Dr. Hab. Aneta Przepiórka. Their organization of the conference was superb and can be matched only the biggest and most expensive conferences I have ever attended. 

I became familiar with Prof. Błachnio and Dr. Przepiórka when they were working on cutting edge studies in the field of cyber-psychology. There are internationally renowned young researchers with a bright future ahead of them. Kul university is blessed with these two young researchers. 
The delegates from across the globe (over 40 countries from five continents) were highly impressed by the conference and found it to be highly engaging and stimulating. The praises for the conference organizers were unanimous. 

I felt the need to express my thoughts and feeling with you as this was an exceptional conference who will be remembered. 

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Menachem Ben-Ezra

Full Professor

Professor of Psychology

Head, Scholl of Social Work

Ariel University

President of the Stress and Anxiety Research Society (STAR)
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